
 

Radnor Township, along with members of the Garrett Hill Community, 

will host an official grand opening to celebrate the                                       

completion of the Clem Macrone Park Project! 

Come celebrate the new park! 

Save the Date:  

Saturday, September 9, 2017 at 5:00 PM 
Rain date:  Sunday, September 10 

Please join us at the Clem Macrone Park 

GRAND RE-OPENING! 

Grand Re-Opening Schedule is as follows: 

5:00 PM to 6:00 PM - Fun Activities including 

Bouncehouses and Balloon Twisters! 

6:00 PM - Grand Opening Ceremony  

Meet in the area between the playground and memorial 

6:45 PM to 7:45 PM - Musical Entertainment              

featuring Ward 7 Commissioner Phil Ahr and 

Former Ward 7 Commissioner John Fisher! 

8:15 PM - Lights Show Finale! 


